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Rupert says, “Shoot with a Camera--Fight with a Pen” 

This page will be hand dropped in every mail slot on the block because it 
concerns the Block—including renters. 

The Unit South Durham Homestead Houses, Inc. has a signed 
document from the City of Baltimore that gives us the privilege to park.  
The City of Baltimore installed posts in the mid seventies creating eight 
parking slots when it also built the Park.  At some point in the mid 
nineties the posts were removed without permission from the City. 

As part of the agreement with the City which also includes the 
exclusive right to negotiate for the purchase of 7 South Durham Street 
we were told to obtain Liability Insurance for the parking area and the 
Park.  Because of the original easement of eight parking slots we 
obtained insurance that covers eight parking slots. 

 

STRIPING AND NUMBERING 
WILL TAKE PLACE ON THURSDAY APRIL 17, 2008 

(Raindate Friday April 18) 

ALL IN THE UNIT BLOCK OF SOUTH DURHAM STREET 
ARE URGED TO CENTER THEIR VEHICLES BETWEEN 
POST HOLES AND BRING THEIR TAGS AND STICKERS 

UP TO DATE. 

A YELLOW BORDER LINE WILL ALSO BE PAINTED 
EVEN WITH THE CURB LINE TO PREVENT 

OBSTRUCTION OF THE PUBLIC THOROUGHFARE. 

VIOLATORS OF BORDERS AND STICKERS WILL BE 
TAGGED AND TOWED THE FOLLOWING DAY. 

HTTP://www.TAI-CHI-ONE.com. 
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